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Dear Chairman Manning, Vice Chair Reynolds, Ranking Member Hicks-Hudson and 
members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
My name is Patty Muhleman and I am a resident of Cincinnati,Ohio. Thank you for the 
opportunity to submit proponent testimony on Ohio Senate Bill 101. 
 
I support this bill because I know there are innocent inmates on death row. For every 
five people our state has executed, one has been found innocent. Actually, monthly I 
visit an innocent man who was wrongfully convicted and has been on death row since 
1996.  
 
I ask you to consider my testimony and vote yes on this critically important bill.  
 
Sent with a heart full of hope, 
 
Patty Muhleman 
 
 
 
 


